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MINISTER FOR SENIORS AND AGEING — PROPERTY DEVELOPERS — CONTACT 
275. Mr Z.R.F. Kirkup to the Minister for Seniors and Ageing; Volunteering; Sport and Recreation: 
Has the Minister or Ministerial staff met or had any contact with any property development companies or property 
developers since 17 March 2017, and if so: 
(a) what are the dates for each meeting or contact; 
(b) who was contacted; 
(c) who made the contact; 
(d) what was the nature of the contact; 
(e) where was each meeting held; 
(f) who was present at each meeting; and 
(g) what was discussed at each meeting? 

Mr M.P. Murray replied: 
Since 17 March 2017, the Minister and his current Ministerial Staff have not had any contact with any property 
development companies or property developers. 

(a)–(g) Not Applicable. 
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